
April 12, 2017

Babson babson@math.ucdavis.edu

Cragmont Avenue Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President,

I am very concerned by the draconian attacks of Attorney General Sessions on immigrants.

His most recent memo will focus federal prosecutors on bringing serious charges against minor

offenders. This is very destructive to peoples lives, bringing years long sentences and deportation

to many of the productive members of our communities. Besides being extremely immoral it will

damage the families and communities around those charged and direct law enforcement resources

away from criminals. It will destroy community trust in federal officials and greatly weaken the

country.

Please assure me that you will quash this abuse and refocus federal prosecutors on crime.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives from the rule of law rather

than mob.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


